
 
 

FROM THE PRINCIPAL’S DESK 
November 6, 2019 

 
 

Parent teacher conferences are a wrap!   Thank you for arriving promptly and 
respecting your appointment window ensuring that everyone was able to spend their 
scheduled time with the teacher. 
 
Our Halloween candy collection generated approximately 10 packed paper boxes of 
candy to be donated to the Ronald McDonald House.  Thank you to Mrs. Gottstein 
who has generously donated her time to drop the donations off in North Brunswick. 
 
What a beautiful day it was for the annual Turkey Trot.  Thank you, Mrs. Burr, for 
coordinating this annual event and to the staff volunteers that kept the “turkeys” on 
the track including Ms. Stochaj, Ms. Hoffler and Ms. Ryder.  The canned donations 
will support St. Theresa’s Food Pantry and the veterans will receive the socks and 
toiletries!  
 
Parent visitation is scheduled for Tuesday, November 12, 2019 from 9:00 to 11:00 AM.  
Please sign in upon arrival and pick up your pass.  Visitors will be limited to 7 per 
20-minute session.  Please contact your teacher with any questions or for scheduling 
information.  
 
An interesting point of information…on Monday, November 4th, our absentee rate at 
Franklin was 15% and Wednesday we were at 24%.  These percentages were based 
upon reported travel, not illness or other reasons.   
 
I hope you enjoyed the long weekend.  j 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


